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To whom it may concern,
I support LC 19. I am concerned about the climate change crisis that we are facing and urge our elected officials to
use every tool available to turn our ship (i.e. Planet Earth) towards a sustainable and inhabitable future.

Please support LC 19!
Sincerely,
Jolene Siemsen 190 Hawthorne Ave
Eugene, OR 97404

Jolene Siemsen


